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Pensacola 1 hr
New Orleans 2 hrs
Birmingham 3.75 hrs
Atlanta 4.5 hrs
Memphis 6 hrs
Jacksonville 5.5 hrs
Little Rock 7 hrs
Nashville 6.5 hrs
Houston 7.1 hrs

Hotel rooms within 
walking distance of 

Downtown 
Waterfront 

Convention Center

In Mobile, you will discover an 
electric city, boasting one-of-
a-kind experiences, surprising 
scenery, convenient walkability, 
and a city always ready to be 
your gracious host. The health 
and safety of our guests are of 
the utmost importance. Mobile 
has city-wide precautions in 
place to keep you safe and to 
ensure you can Enjoy Mobile with 
Confidence.  We know there are 
many places to meet, but here 
are a few reasons why Mobile 
should be at the top of your list.

•	 Walkability

•	 Accessibility

•	 Diverse and Inclusive

•	 Award-winning convention 
hotels and venues

•	 World-Class Golf on the 
Robert Trent Jones Golf 
Trail 

•	 Downtown Waterfront 
Convention Center

•	 Value added customizable 
incentive packages  

•	 Historic and energetic 
Downtown 

•	 Can’t-Miss Cuisine Scene

Let’s Connect
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Average daily 
high temp:

77°

and attractions
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